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August 2, 2021 
 
 
Price Increase Announcement: TPO Membranes & Polyiso Insulation  
 
To: GAF Commercial Roofing Customers 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
This notice is to confirm that GAF will be implementing a 10% price increase on all TPO 
Membranes and Energy-Guard Insulation products, effective with shipments on or after 
October 1, 2021. This increase has been reflected in the quotes we have been issuing 
for all Q4 projects.  
 
All of us on the Commercial Sales team thank you for your business and for your 
willingness to work with us this year to manage the hurdles as best we can. It’s a bit of 
an Olympic effort, but we’re up for the challenge! 
 
 
With my best, 
 

 
 
Alma Garnett 
Sr. Vice President, Sales 
Commercial Roofing Systems 
 


